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Dear Minister,
I would like to express my concern for 17-year-old Palestinian Ahmad Azmi Abdurrahman Hanatsheh, from Dura, Hebron, who was given a six month administrative detention order by Ofer Military Court on 10 August 2016. On 31 January his administrative detention was renewed until 31 March. 

I call on you to release Ahmad Azmi Abdurrahman Hanatsheh and all others who have been placed under administrative detention when they were under 18, unless they are promptly charged with a recognizable offence and tried in proceedings that adhere to international standards of juvenile justice.

I further call on you to ensure that all child administrative detainees are allowed regular visits from their family and lawyers and are kept separately from adults at all times, unless this is counter to their best interests, in line with international standards of juvenile justice.

Finally, I urge you to take immediate steps to end the practice of administrative detention.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.  I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
